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Subject: RE: FOIL REQUEST //2354 LOCKPORT-OLCOTT ROAD, NEWFANE NY 14108
 

 
At this time I found no open permits and no violation on this property.
 
David Schmidt
Building Inspector & Code Enforcement
Town of Newfane
716-954-2030
Building.inspector@TownofNewfane.com

    
 
Notice: This electronic transmission is intended for the sole use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential,
privileged or otherwise legally protected information. If you are not the intended recipient, or if you believe you are not the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information, is
strictly prohibited. The Town of Newfane is not responsible for the content of any external hyperlink referenced in this email or any email. IF YOU
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